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ANNOUNCEMENTS
Experiencing the Heart of Jesus ─“Experience the Joy of Jesus.” 
“Rejoice and be glad, because great is your reward in Heaven.”
(Matthew 5:12 NKJV)

Wednesday, May 7, 2025

Baseball/Softball: The Lady Knights play Colton next Monday at 4:00 in Walla Walla.  Win/lose, the ladies will play again at 6:00.  The boys play in a winner to State, loser-out game on Saturday, May 17, in Ritzville at 10:00 a.m.

Field Trips: As the juniors & seniors are enjoying their Career Shadowing on tomorrow & Friday, the freshmen and sophomores will be experiencing field trips.  Any student may bring a sack lunch for each day; however, pizza will be able to be purchased each day for approximately $5.00 per day.  Please be ready to board the bus each day at 7:15 a.m.  The dress code applies for the field trips!    

The following students need to submit ONE or more Career Shadowing forms: 
Seniors: Emanuel, Annemiek, Emmett, Addie, and Hailey
Juniors: Adrian, Thaddeus, and Thalia
If your forms are not submitted (including parents’ consent), you will not be allowed to go!

Sibling Pictures: The yearbook staff needs ALL the siblings to meet at break today to take pictures.  Please meet out in the middle courtyard between the gym and main office.

WSMC Math Competition: Congratulations to the teams who qualified and competed at the Washington State Math Council State level competition. Brett Andringa, Brooke Hope, and Devan Sanchez earned 8th place in the Team Event and 15th in the Topical Event. Taylor Roedel, Jayna Elenbaas, and Nora Foster earned 16th Place in the Team Event. Taylor Roedel, Jayna Elenbaas, Brooke Hope, and Devan Sanchez earned 5th place for their statistical project presentation about Sunnyside Christian School. 

Part Time Job Opportunity: An employee is wanted for various labor; the individual must be able to lift 60 pounds, work in hot weather, have transportation, work clothes included (boots, gloves, hat, and sunglasses).  The work will include a lot of landscaping (minimum wage $16.66).  Please call 509-837-8695 for an interview.  

Service Hours: As the school year is culminating, remember to get your service hours submitted to Mrs. Driesen. The Service Hour form is on the office wall rack or can be found online.  Please use the form and not just any piece of paper.

Key Cards: All key cards will need to be returned at the end of the school year.  If you cannot locate yours, you will need to pay the fee for the lost card.
